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The Associate Sector remained actively engaged with NeASFAA this year.  We had several members of 
our sector involved on different committees of the NeASFAA Organization.    
  
Jodi Vanden Berg will be the new Associate Sector Representative for the next two years.  She has 
served NeASFAA before and will experience to this position.    
  
Thank you for allowing me to serve NeASFAA for the last two years.  It has been an honor.  
  
Respectfully submitted  
  
Shareen Thewke  
Associate Sector Representative  
 


